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VPD Report Number: 21-041865 Date/Time Occurred: 05-22-2021 at 10:10 a.m. 

Type of Incident: Injury Traffic Collision 

 

Location: Houston E/of Ben Maddox 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

       

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1.                   

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On May 22, 2021 at 10:10 a.m., the Visalia Police Department received multiple reports of a traffic collision 

at Houston Avenue east of Ben Maddox. Officers arrived and determined the driver of a silver Dodge Ram pick-up 

truck, traveled northbound on Stover Street, through a vacant residence in the 1500 block of east Cecil Avenue. The 

driver exited the rear of the residence, traveled through a wooden fence and onto Houston Avenue. The Dodge Ram 

pick-up truck then collided with a semi-truck that was pulling a trailer, westbound Houston towards Ben Maddox.  

 

The driver of the pick-up truck was transported by ambulance to Kaweah Health Medical Center. The driver of the 

semi-truck received minor injuries and he was treated at the scene. The cause of this collision is under investigation. If 

anyone has information related to this traffic collision, please contact the Visalia Police Department at (559)734-8116. 
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    Arresting / Investigating Officer:       Supervisor:        

 

 

      

 


